Personnel Committee February 11, 2019

Present Tim [via speakerphone] Kevin, Thane and Angela member of the public: Beverly Sterner

Minutes of January 23rd accepted.

We began our mtg at noon.

Beverly Sterner spoke about what she considered to be disrespectful treatment of a 30 year volunteer by the GM. Beverly also was upset that her own talents and potential has not been called upon. She left a letter with us.

The committee went into executive session to discuss the review of the G.M. and a submitted letter from a board member. Tim Bruno had to leave about 1:30 for another commitment. The executive session continued until 1:44 pm, when we left executive session, and Thane moved we end, and Kevin seconded and we concluded at 1:44pm.